
 

Jason Richter will be in Missouri Valley starting this evening and for the next few weeks doing property 

reassessments for the Harrison County Assessor’s Office.  Anyone with questions about either the 

reassessments or the identity of the person coming to their door should contact the Assessor’s Office at 

712-644-3101. 


